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New	school	update:	Keeping	
everything	crossed	this	time…		
Plans	for	our	new	school	have	nudged	forward	a	
little	bit	since	last	week.	The	city	council’s	
Education	Operational	Delivery	Committee	met	
and	agreed	to	relocate	the	existing	Milltimber	
Primary	School	to	a	new	building	on	an	identified	
site	within	the	Oldfold	Farm	development	with	
effect	from	August	2021,	or	as	soon	as	possible	
thereafter,	subject	to	approval	of	the	fully	costed	
business	case	at	City	Growth	and	Resources	
Committee.	We	will	keep	tabs	on	this	and	let	you	
know	when	this	happens.	Let’s	keep	our	fingers	
crossed	until	then…	

Sporting	success	just	keeps	on	running!	

Taking	a	monster	challenge	 Parent	evenings	
Thanks	to	all	who	
attended	parent	
evenings	last	week	to	
meet	your	school	and	
nursery	teachers.			

P3-7	children	are	enjoying	a	new	
online	reading	and	spelling	
package	called	Nessy,	thanks	to	
funds	raised	through	the	PTA.	

Another	great	effort	
from	the	Milltimber	
School	and	Nursery	
community	in	backing	
Bag2School.	Thanks	to	
all	who	donated	their	
unwanted	items.	

We	are	all	super	proud	of	our	P5-7	runners	
who	took	part	in	the	recent	Cults	Relay	
event.	All	pupils	put	in	tremendous	effort	
and	demonstrated	great	team	spirit.	
	
Congratulations	to	our	P5	team	who	won	a		
1st	and	2nd	place	in	their	first	ever	race.	A	
fantastic	achievement.	
	
Their	P6/7	team-mates	were	just	pipped	at	
the	line	despite	their	great	team	effort.		

Great	pride	in	our	running	team	
after	achievements	at	Cults	Relay			

We	did	it	again!	

Friday	night	means…,		
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That’s	it	for	now.	Thank	you	for	reading	The	Buzz.	We	are	emailed	out	every	
week	and	available	on	the	school	website.	Please	let	us	have	your	news	and	

views.	Contact	kay@marblesccc.com	See	you	next	week!		

Love	reading?	
Why	not	help	
our	children?	
A	team	of	parents	
regularly	help	
children	with	
additional	reading	
support.	In	one	of	
many	school/parent	
partnerships,	pupils	of	
all	ages	benefit	from		
one-to-one	help	with	
their	reading.	If	you	
would	like	to	get	
involved	in	this	
rewarding	reading	
initiative,	please	
contact	Mrs	Smith.	

Being	kind	and	
helpful,	through	
words	and	music…	

Brambling	on	their	mind…	

P6	enjoyed	working	together	to	
learn	a	song	about	kindness.	The	
class	have	been	focusing	on	kind	
acts	to	one	another.		
Hear	the	pupils	perform	the	song	
on	Twitter:	@milltimbersch		

We	are	lucky	to	live	near	some	very	fruitful	
berry-picking	areas.	P1	children	donned	their	
wet-weather	gear	and	took	a	trip	down	to	the	
old	Deeside	Line	to	find	and	pick	brambles.	
What	an	adventure!	They	will	make	yummy	
bramble	jam	later	this	week…	Yes	please!	

Pupils	love	learning	from	our	
‘bring	your	parent	to	work	day’		
Could	you	share	your	experience	with	our	children?	
At	Milltimber,	we	take	great	pride	in	
working	with	parents	to	help	make	
our	school	a	great	place	to	learn.	We	
appreciate	that	parents	and	carers	
across	our	school	community	have	a	
raft	of	knowledge	and	experience	of	
work	that	can	benefit	our	children.	
Pupils	in	P1	have	been	enjoying	
visits	from	parents	who	have	taken	
time	to	share	information	about	
their	jobs	and	careers.		
Mrs	Nino-Ramirez	told	us	about	her	
job	as	a	residential	care	manager.		
	
	
	
	
	
	

Mr	Casado	told	us	about	his	job	
working	offshore	in	the	oil	and	gas	
industry.	Thank	you	both	so	much!	
If	you	would	like	to	help	with	this,	
please	contact	Mrs	Pinkney.	


